
May 21, 2024 
 

Pixley water operations update for May 21, 2024: 

 

Looks like Pixley will remain off for the remainder of the week due to prorate. There is still a 
chance to get water this weekend as demands on the canal decrease. Once I have more 
information on when Pixley can get back on, I will email everyone. We will not be taking water 
orders until we know when we can come back on. thanks 

 

As always if there are any questions please call the office. 

 

Sincerely, 

Kirk Masters 

Water Resources Superintendent 
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